Donations Appreciated

We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
charitable organization.
Donations are welcomed and
appreciated!
winurseshonorguard.com/donate/

OR
Checks can be made out/sent to:
Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard
P.O. Box 321
Waukesha, WI 53187-0321

Wisconsin Nurses
Honor Guard

Honoring those who have
dedicated their lives to the
profession of nursing
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winurseshonorquard.com/get-involved/




About Us Contact Us

The Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard will
provide a final tribute, free of charge, for
any licensed/registered/advanced
practice nurse, active or retired,
anywhere in the state of Wisconsin-
based on the availability of it's members.

To request a tribute:
winurseshonorquard.com/request-a-
service/

Follow us on Facebook:
Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard

The WNHG is a statewide network of
volunteer nurses who dedicate their time
and efforts to honor a fallen colleague.

Final Call to Duty

The tribute lasts approximately 8 minutes

Guard uniforms are traditional white, with caps,
and, if available, vintage style capes

A short biography of the nurse’s career is read
aloud along with the Florence Nightingale tribute

The tribute is completed with a Final Call to
Duty for the fallen nurse



	Slide 1
	Slide 2

